
Learning at Home 

Summer Term 2020 - week 5, 20th to 24th April 

  
Hello everyone and welcome to the first of this term’s weekly 

teaching resources for everyone to try.  

  

We know that you have been doing all sorts of lovely learning 

at home already, and we have been impressed by the things 

sent in.👏🏻🙌🏻✅👨🎨👩🏻🔬 

  

The ’30 Minute Marvels’ will give you short burst learning in a 

variety of areas, including music 🎵 🥁, physical education 

🏃 🎾 and French 🇫🇷 👂🏻👄. 

 

We will also provide a range of learning and activities on a 

theme for each week. You will find this resource here. It may 

be an art and craft theme 🎨✂️, or history or geography based 

🗺🏝🌋🗿🏺 or science and technology🏗🔧🧪📟, for example.  

 

For many of you, this learning will be your afternoon 

activities, but you can be as flexible as you need to be, 

depending on the weather                     , your access to computers 

                           and your home routines.          

 

We hope that this learning will be accessible to everyone, 

regardless of your age and ability. 👵🏻👶🧪. You will be able to 

challenge and stretch your brains, or find ways of presenting 

your work which are suited to your style.🕵🏻  

 

Please do keep doing lots of other learning, and following your 

own interests, whenever you can. This time at home is such a 

super opportunity to do this! 🤓👀. 

 

Don’t forget about the recipes to try too: they are full of 

healthy meal ideas which will get you reading and doing some 

maths too! 🥒🧪🥕🍽🧪🧪🧪🍳🍳 


